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Strategic 
Rebranding, 
Videos, & Online 
Multimedia

To unify many different 
products into a single 
recognizable brand for 
Zepter International 
(multinational company 
based in Switzerland), I 
devised the “Zepter 
Lifestyle” concept as a 
symbol of luxury, quality, 
beauty and health, 
reflected in web page 
content, videos, social 
media content, digital 
brochures, newsletters, 
and other content.
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8AJ0QBYCWYE&list=UULFZ6qHtNRey9sxQaMewh8mdw&index=3
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8AJ0QBYCWYE&list=UULFZ6qHtNRey9sxQaMewh8mdw&index=5
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eIfgWisBh9c&list=UULFZ6qHtNRey9sxQaMewh8mdw&index=8


Strategic 
Rebranding — 
Software 
Industry

Complete strategic 
communications plan and 
rebranding for corporate 
client, Gratuity Solutions, 
in Naples, Florida, 
included new logo design, 
newsletters, articles, and 
online content.
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Strategic 
Communication 
Planning

A sample slide from 
several brainstorming 
presentations to client 
(Gratuity Solutions Corp.) 
designed and created as a 
tool in developing the 
company’s 
communications and 
branding strategy.
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